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Mr. Leland Rouse

Ms. Merri Horn

Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Mail Stop 396 SS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Lady and Gentlemen:

I enclose a copy of the Kerr-McGee comments on the
Draft Supplement to the Final Environmental Statement related
to the Decommissioning of the Rare Earths Fac111ty, west
Chicago, Illinois (NUREG-0904, Supp. No. 1). Please feel free
to contact me if we can provide further information.

We would appreciate it if you would provide us with
copies of any comments that are filed by others. 1In light of
the fact that much of Draft Supplement is based on materials
submitted by Kerr-~McGee, we also request the opportunity to

respond.
Sincerely,
Richard A. Meserve
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